From:

To:

Norfolk Borea:

Subject: Request to postpone tomorrows Norwich meeting.

Date: 16 March 2020 20:26:36

Dear Inspectorate.

Despite my grave misgivings that Vattenfall will take the opportunity of the absence of the many objectors to this project at the forthcoming meeting to obfuscate and deliberately turn our submitted evidence against us so I respectfully request that the hearings in Norwich be suspended to a future date when the health implications and advise are more favourable? The Prime Minister and health advisor were quite clear in their call for all meetings such as this to be postponed indefinitely or until the peak infectious stage has passed.

This epidemic is so unpresented I believe it merits a postponement of the whole process until the medical and financial consequences are understood?

Yours sincerely

Phil Hayton

Parish Councillor for Necton Chairman of the Westcotec Employee Trust Chairman of the Necton Area Trust

Sent from Mail for Windows 10